
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Ms. Marian Dombroski 
Via Email – No Hard Copy to Follow 

mdombros@gmail.com 
 

 

Dear Ms. Dombroski: 
 

We are in receipt of your formal letter of complaint regarding NCPC 7956 Arboretum Bridge, 
dated February 7, 2020. We will provide you with a response in the next 60 days.  

 
Thank you again for your on-going interest with this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Tara D. Morrison 
Superintendent 
 

cc: 
Ms. Doris Lowery, National Park Service  

Mr. John Dennis, National Park Service 

 

 United States Department of the Interior 
 

   National Capital Parks-East 
 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

                           Interior Region 1- National Capital Area 

 1900 Anacostia Drive, S.E. 

 Washington, D.C. 20020 

 

 

                                     February 19, 2020 
 
 

 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 

4.A. (NCA-NACE) 
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